
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: November 20, 2024 
 
Re: Bus Evacuation Drills  
 
 
Recommend Board approval of the Fall 2024 Bus Evacuation Drills. (attached) 


















































































































